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Millfields Lantern Walk 
 

On Wednesday 30th November we hosted our ‘Millfields Lantern 
Walk’. 
 

We were really fortunate that the weather was kind and stayed fine, 
allowing everyone to enjoy a magical evening in our wonderful Forest 
School area. Thank you to everyone for  supporting this event and for 
all of the lovely positive comments we received. A special thank you to 
all of the staff who volunteered to stay behind and help run the 
event, especially the forest school team and our two Mrs Cranes who 
worked very hard both before, during and after the event. 
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We must also thank  Father 
Christmas, who was kind 
enough to take time out of 
his busy schedule to visit 
us. 



 

A Christmas Message from Mrs Montandon 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

We come to the end of another term at Millfields. Time flies by so quickly it seems like 
only 5 minutes ago that we were starting the term. Thankfully, it has been very different 
to last Autumn term. We have loved being able to welcome you back into school for our 
Sharing Days, our Lantern Walk, our nativities and Carols.  
 

It has also been lovely to be able to take the children on visits once again. Willow and 
Acorns enjoyed their visit to Attwell Farm, where they saw Father Christmas, some animals 
and made decorations. Father Christmas and Candy the elf also visited school. Candy was a 
very mischievous elf and didn’t want to give up the presents that Father Christmas had 
brought for the children! 
 

Yesterday, we took the children to the pantomime to see Beauty and the Beast. They were 
so well behaved it was a pleasure to take them out. Seeing their excited faces, hearing 
them laugh and boo was a real treat for me and the staff who took them.  
 

Today, we say good bye and good luck to Mr Parker who is taking up a post in another 
school. We thank him for all of his hard work and commitment to the children of Millfields. 
We look forward to welcoming Mrs Berry back as Maple class teacher as Miss Smith moves 
back to Year 2. 

 

The staff and I would like to thank you for the generous cards, gifts and good wishes you 
have sent us for Christmas. Whilst in no way expected, they are much appreciated. 
 

Finally, on behalf of all staff and governors at Millfields I wish you and your families a very 
Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year. We look forward to seeing you all on January 4th. 
 

Kind regards, 
 

Lisa Montandon 

 

 Dates for your Diary 

Here are a few key dates for your diaries: 

Christmas / New Year Break 
Friday 16th December: Last Day of Autumn Term / End of School 

Tuesday 3rd January: TED day – school closed to children 

Wednesday 4th January: Back to School / Spring Term 

Tuesday 10th January: Reception phonics workshop 

Friday 17th February: Break up for half term 
 

We will add more dates into the calendar as the year goes on. 



 

School Admissions 2023 

If you have a child that is due to start school in September 2023 you must 
apply for a school place before the January deadline. Children who attend our 
Pre-School must also apply - as they will not automatically secure a place. 

All admissions must be made via this link: https://emsi.worcestershire.gov.uk/
CitizenPortal_LIVE/en?ReturnURL=%2FCitizenPortal_LIVE%2F 

Applications for first and middle schools must be submitted by 15th January 
2023 at the very latest. If you know of anyone that has a child that may be 
interested in joining our school please ask them to contact us for a tour so we 
can show them how amazing Millfields is! 

 
 Fantastic Friends     

 

The Friends Association have continued their amazing 
fundraising with a Christmas Raffle, they also arranged for Father Christmas 
to visit all of the classes this week. Their hard work and your support really 
does enhance the learning and opportunities of the children at Millfields. This 
year they have paid for the beautiful sculptures at the front of school and for 
the coaches to the pantomime, so a very big thank you. 

 
 Attendance Matters     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
There is a strong link between regular school attendance and educational progress and 
attainment.  

It is very important that children arrive in school on time, every day. 

Please contact the school office by 9:00am on the first day of illness either via the 
ParentApp or by phoning or emailing the office. Keep the school updated at least every 
other day for the duration of the illness. 

Class Attendance Class Attendance 

Willow 92.33% Beech 94.25% 

Acorns C 94.27% Rowan 95.79% 

Acorns N 93.33% Cherry 94.02% 

Holly 93.53% Cedar 93.79% 

Maple 92.60% Hazel 94.70% 

    Oak 93.46% 

https://emsi.worcestershire.gov.uk/CitizenPortal_LIVE/en?ReturnURL=%2FCitizenPortal_LIVE%2F
https://emsi.worcestershire.gov.uk/CitizenPortal_LIVE/en?ReturnURL=%2FCitizenPortal_LIVE%2F


 
 

 Free School Meals 

We would encourage anybody who thinks they may be eligible, to apply for 
Free School Meals, even if your child receives the Universal Free School 
Meals (Reception—Year 2). Children eligible for Free School Meals also get 
additional support - e.g. help towards paying for school trips and uniform, and 
as long as the Government is still doing it, food vouchers for certain school 
holidays. It also helps the school as we receive extra money so that we can put 
in more support if your child needs it. 
  

We just want to make sure that all our families get everything that they are 
entitled to. 
 

It doesn’t take long to apply, and you can do so here: 

https://www.worcestershire.gov.uk/info/20062/schools/684/
applying_for_free_school_meals 

 

 Keeping in Touch 
 

If any of your contact details have changed, please do let the office know. 
The same applies for any health/medical changes or dietary/allergy changes. 

 

 Pick up arrangements 
 

If there any changes to who will be collecting your child after school and it is 
after 2pm please call this information through to the office so that we can 
ensure this is passed on promptly to the teacher. 

 

 School Meals 

Due to the increase in food and energy costs, the Governors have decided that 
unfortunately there is no alternative than to increase the costs of our school 
meals from £2.30 to £2.50 with effect from 4th January. Since Millfields 
have been running the kitchen we hope parents will agree that the meals have 
drastically improved and represent good value for money. 

https://www.worcestershire.gov.uk/info/20062/schools/684/applying_for_free_school_meals
https://www.worcestershire.gov.uk/info/20062/schools/684/applying_for_free_school_meals


Useful Information from Worcestershire County Council 



 

Stars of the Week!  

Each week we celebrate children that have produced exceptional pieces 
of work, or have given of their best in class. Well done to all our stars 
that have worked hard during the last few weeks... 

 

 

Willow 

Maple 

Cedar Cherry 

Oak 

Holly 

Rowan 

Hazel 

Beech 

Acorns C Acorns N 

 

Forest School 

All  

Pre-School 

children 

Ella 

Joe P 

Hugo 

William 

Elliot 

 

Harrison 

Grayson 

Elias 

Georgia 

Sabariyah 

Harry 

Ellie-May 

Logan 

Isla 

Edith 

Alec 

Niamh 

Daisy 

Josh 

Riley 

Teddy 

Bobby 

Layla-Rose 

Matilda 

Ruby 

George 

Imogen 

Esme 

Ava 

Phoebe 

 

Grayson 

Lucie 

Renee 

Izzy 

Ted 

Edward 

Verity 

Blake 

Jaxon 

Chloe 

Marni 

James 

Xanti 

Daisy 

Freya F 

 

Caleb 

Aiden 

Lewis 

Blake 

Jess 

 

James in Oak 

Chloe in Maple 

Robyn in Rowan 

Harper in Hazel 

Elizabeth in Hazel 

Sophia in Rowan 



 

Term Dates 

2022 / 2023 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Term School Opens on: 
School closes at the end of 

the school day on: 

Autumn Half Term 1 Wednesday 7th September 2022 Friday 21st October 2022 

School Closed:           

Autumn Half Term 
Monday 24th October 2022 to Friday 28th October 2022 

Autumn Half Term 2 Monday 31st  October 2022 Friday 16th December 2022 

School Closed:             

Christmas Holidays 
Monday 19th December 2022 to Monday 2nd January 2023  

Spring Half Term 1 Wednesday 4th January 2023 Friday 17th February 2023 

School Closed:             

Spring Half Term 
Monday 20th February 2023 to Friday 24th February 2023 

Spring Half Term 2 Monday 27th February 2023 Friday 31st March 2023 

School Closed:             

Easter Holidays 
Monday 3rd April 2023 to Friday 14th April 2023 

Summer Half Term 1 Monday 17th April 2023 Friday 26th May 2023 

School Closed:             

Summer Half Term 
Monday 29th May 2023 to Friday 2nd June 2023 

Summer Half Term 2 Tuesday 6th June 2023 Tuesday 25th July 2023 

Teacher Training Days  

Monday 5th September 2022 

Tuesday 6th September 2022 

Monday 10th October 2022 

Tuesday 3rd January 2023 

Monday 5th June 2023 

Bank Holidays 

Monday 2nd January 2023 

Good Friday: Friday 7th April 2023 

Easter Monday: Monday 10th April 2023 

May Day: Monday 1st May 2023 

Whitsun: Monday 29th May 2023 

‘Every Child Counts, Every Moment Matters’ 

School will also be closed on the following days: 


